

Lion Tales



Sutter Creek Lions Club

March 2020





SCLC donated a new refrigerator to the Sutter Creek Community Center.



Rain Boyd (middle), won the Student Speaker Contest.







The Amador High School Wrestling Team(above seated left to right) Shane, Jacob, Coach Frank and Bella, received a donation from the SCLC for a 1000.00 towards the purchase of new wrestling mats.















Amador County UnderSheriff Gary Redman came by to speak at our Tuesday night meeting about the new Code Red and Project Lifesaver Program.











Everyone had a wonderful time at the annual Crab Feed.











Meetings
When: 2nd Tuesday 6:00PM
(Potluck Dinner)
Where: Sutter Creek
Community Center Building
33 Church Street

Sutter Creek Lions Club, P.O. Box 71, Sutter Creek CA 95685 Visit our website at www.suttercreeklions.org, Email info@suttercreeklions.org Visit Facebook@SutterCreekLions